
Wood Road/Landa Street Drainage 

Improvements Preliminary Design 

Project Description 
This project provides preliminary design for a potentially phased project to reduce flooding in the areas of 

Wood Road, Landa Street and adjacent streets. Options for future improvements will be determined as part of 

the preliminary design. 

Begin Design & Engineering 

 

Begin Construction Phase Estimated Completion 

2013 Not Applicable 2018 

Status 
April 2014—Project options are being developed for review as part of preliminary engineering. 

March 2014—Questionnaire sent to property owners and The Schultz Group, Inc. is conducting interviews. 

January 2014—Survey and data collection has started. 

November 2013—City Council approved a contract with The Schultz Group, Inc. for conceptual engineering 

services. 

August 2013—Negotiating scope of services and fees for design services. 

Project Manager Jennifer Cain 

jcain@nbtexas.org      830-221-4646 


